
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
19th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Children 
Re:  Year 6 Residential Trip 
 

Following on from the success of this year’s Robinwood trip with our Year 6 pupils, we are delighted that we 
are be able to provide this opportunity for our next cohort of Year 6 pupils during the next academic year 
(2024-2025). 
 
We will once again be visiting the custom-built Robinwood centre at Maes-y-Nant in Wrexham. Set in the 
beautiful Welsh countryside just outside of Wrexham, the original building dates back to the late Victorian 
era when it was built as a private house in around 1870. As their newest centre every element of the 
operation benefits from their experiences over years of operation and feedback across all Robinwood 
centres. There are indoor facilities for Archery, Climbing, Caving, Piranha Pool, Dungeon and Quest themed 
Problem Solving.  Activities within the grounds include an 80 metre Zip Wire, Giant Swing, Obstacle Course, 
Night Line and Problem Solving.  There is also a custom-built shallow lake, which provides a perfect location 
for canoeing and raft building in sheltered water. 
 
Further information regarding the Robinwood site and activities can be found by visiting the following link 
https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity-centres/maes-y-nant/ . 
 
The residential will take place from Wednesday 25th September until Friday 27th September 2024. The 
approximate cost of the trip will be £350 which includes travel, insurance, food, accommodation, all activities 
and the use of waterproofs (based on at least 66 children attending). This price may change if we have more 
families express an interest in their child attending the residential. Payments for the trip can be made in 
instalments over the remainder of the academic year via the ParentPay app. 
 
In order to secure a place on the residential, please complete the reply slip below as soon as possible.  
Numbers are limited and therefore places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  The closing 
date to return the reply slip is Tuesday 31st October 2023.  A separate letter will be sent to confirm your 
place with information regarding the deposit payment (£25 deposit based on at least 66 children attending) 
and further payment options. If you would like your child to take part in the residential but would be unable 
to meet the full cost, please contact the school office as soon as possible to discuss the matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
J.Morris    G Miller      J Payne 
Year 6 Year Group Lead  Assistant Headteacher   Headteacher  

 
Robinwood 2024 reply slip – expression of interest 
 
 
Name of child: ……………………………………………………………….............            Class: ……………………………………… 
 
I would like my child to attend the Robinwood 2024 Residential. (please tick) 

 

 

https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity-centres/maes-y-nant/

